
The School Prayer
This is our school
Let peace dwell here.
Let the rooms be full of contentment.
Let love abide here.
Love of God, 
Love of one another,
And love of life itself.
For let us remember that as many hands
build a house,
So many hearts make a school.
Amen.

‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards this week:
Reception – Tonylee, Ernie

Year 1 –Bea, Teddy, Amelia

Year 2 – Jamie, Alfie, Joel

Year 3 – Mimi, Harley, Esme

Year 4 – Max, Lily D, Nathan

Year 5 – Xavier, Maia, Anais

Year 6 – Fin W, Roman, Megan

Message from the Headteacher
Thank you for your kind donations for the Autumn
Fayre tombola. The children looked bright and
cheerful in their casual clothes. The PTA Autumn
Fayre will be taking place next Sunday, the 19th,
from 11.30am – 2.30pm. I hope you will be able to
come along.

It has been lovely getting back to a little bit of
normality this week with Collective worship, Hymn
Practice and Celebration Assemblies. This term we
will also be participating in Partnership events.

Just a Quick Reminder of Daily Procedures

• In the morning, please could you continue to
drop your child off at the appropriate gate. Due
to Safeguarding regulations, parents are not
allowed past this point while other children are
making their way unaccompanied to their
classrooms. If you need to speak to your child’s
class teacher, please could you pop into the
office and they will arrange for the teacher to
either come to you immediately, if it is an
emergency, or arrange a time for the teacher to
contact you. Thank you for your support in this.

• We have listened to parent comments and,
because the end of day is not staggered and
there is a 5 minute window of all the children
being released from their classrooms, parents of
children in Reception, Years 1, 3 and 5, may enter
the school via the staff car park as well as exiting.
This will hopefully alleviate bottle necks at pick
up time.

• Drop off for Breakfast Club is either 8 or 8.15am
as it was last year. A member of staff will be
ready to meet you at the gate.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend.
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Holy Trinity Prefects
Isaac, Ned, Adi, 

Sophia, Xavier, Ethan

Holy Trinity House Captains
Buckingham – Sam  Gloucester – Finley

Oxford – Anna Warwick – Seraphina

Chaplaincy Representatives
Roman & Honour

Congratulations to all of the children.

Congratulations Sarah!
In our very first Key Stage 1 assembly for over 18 months
Mrs. Bates had the pleasure of congratulating Sarah, Year 2,
on winning four books by the wonderful children's author
Clara Vulliamy (author of Dotty the Detective) through the
Library. The series of four books are about Marshmallow Pie,
a grumpy cat and his constant pursuit of stardom and have
been donated to Year 3.

Thank you Sarah, the Year 3s will enjoy reading these!



Dates for Autumn Term

Wednesday 15th September
Year 6 Swimming Lessons 

Year 6 Sports Leaders to Chipping Norton School

Sunday 19th September PTA Autumn Fayre 11.30 – 2.30

Thursday 23rd September West Open U9 Football – by invitation (NEW)

Wednesday 29th September U11 Football Tournament – by invitation (NEW)

Wednesday 29th September – Friday 1st October Year 5 Everdon Residential

Friday 7th October Poetry Day Reception – Year 5

Monday 11th October School Photographer in for Individual Photos

Tuesday 12th October Reception Vision Screening

Wednesday 13th October U11 Hockey Tournament – by invitation (NEW)

Friday 15th October Harvest Mass

Tuesday 19th October Parent Consultations

Thursday 21st October Parent Consultations

Friday 22nd October INSET DAY

HALF TERM 25th – 29th October

Monday 1st November INSET DAY

Wednesday 3rd November Year 5 Swimming Lessons 

Thursday 11th November Remembrance Assembly

Monday 15th – Friday 18th November Antibullying Week

Thursday 25th November Flu Vaccination  - Whole School

Friday 3rd December PTA Christmas Disco

Tuesday 7th December Reception Nativity Performance 1.30pm

Wednesday 8th December KS1 Christmas Performances

Thursday 9th December KS2 Christmas Carol Services

Wednesday 15th December Christmas Lunch & Jumper Day

Friday 17th December Whole School Mass (NEW)

Friday 17th December School closes for Christmas at 12.05pm

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



HOLY TRINITY catholic PRIMARY

autumn 
fayre

sunday 19th september  

BBQ, traditional stalls, crafts,  
Scarecrow competition, live music,  

face painting and much more!

autumn 
fayre

  
11.30–2.30

   



TransitionChippingNorton.org/cycling

Cycling Chippy – Get into cycling!
Saturday September 11

10am - 1pm
Chipping Norton Market Place

Join us for a morning of activities to encourage 
more cycling in and around Chipping Norton!

● Guided rides for all ages - book up beforehand at 
bit.ly/3knPhP9

● Try new bikes and kit from TY Cycles
● On site bike repairs with “Dr Bike”
● Tricky trail to challenge your bike skills
● Plotting safe cycle routes in and around town

Tell us what you think!    

BRING YOUR BIKE - AND YOUR IDEAS!

I love cycling in 

Chippy because....

Cycling would be 

better if…...
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